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I hope that 2019 is being a good year for you all so far. Every day is a blessing. 

Our January 2019 AVVA National meeting was a good one. Only the AVVA officers and 
Finance Committee are required to attend this meeting. 

As always our meeting was productive. It was nice to get the AVVA office back in shape 
after it was painted after the October meeting. 

We met with the Finance Committee and I was impressed. They all do a very good job in 
keeping us in the clear. 

Those of us that were there attended our VVA tiers.  I always look forward to: 

• Homeless Veterans. 

• PTSD & Suicide Risk and Prevention Since returning home the AVVA Officers &    
BOD have been busy with several motions and other business. 

• Women Veterans 

As always they were good meetings, well-presented and attended. 

The Board of Directors continue to address matters that need to be looked at. Right now 
preparations for the 2019 National Convention, AVVA elections and the 20th 
Anniversary of AVVA are keeping everyone busy.  

This convention promises to be a great one – busy but also enjoyable. 


